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Vote by mail has opened the door to fraudulent elections and I no longer have 

confidence in our election process. 

 

Oregon has been sued over the number of unqualified voters on our voter rolls.  

 

I want in-person voting on election day where voters are required to show they are 

Citizens of the United States and qualified to vote in Oregon for all Oregon elections.  

 

I strongly support SB 210!   


